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FANS

Basic box duct fan with 
the opening facing up and 
to the right.

Basic box duct fan with 
the opening facing right.

Basic box duct fan with 
the opening facing left.

Basic box duct fan with 
the opening facing down.

Round duct axial fan 
facing right.

Round duct axial fan 
facing left.
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FANS

Plug fan version A with 
opening facing right and 
motor sitting outside of 
duct.

Plug fan version A with 
opening facing left and 
motor sitting outside of 
duct.

Two by two horizontally 
placed plenum fans for 
box duct.

Two vertically placed 
plenum fans for box duct.

Two horizontally placed 
plenum fans for box duct.

Basic box duct fan with 
the opening facing up.
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FANS

Roof exhaust fanPlug fan version B with 
opening facing right and 
motor sitting inside of 
duct.

Plug fan version B with 
opening facing left and 
motor sitting inside of 
duct.
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